
 

Friday 10 Jul 2020 

 

 

Earlier this week the first group of children had the opportunity to meet their new teacher, albeit in a slightly 

different way to usual.  Next week the remainder of the school will repeat this exercise so that all children will 

have had the change to spend some time with their new teacher. 

Also, children in school this week took home their end of year reports.  Children who are due in school next 

week will have their reports handed out on Monday.  I have been very proud of the response to learning over 

the year, including the response during the unprecedented period of lockdown, which has been reflected in 

the pupil reports.  Well done! 

Next week we look forward to celebrating with our Y6 children the end of their time at Akrotiri School.  They 

will have a beach party and then a formal closing ceremony to mark the completion of their primary years.  I 

know they are all excited about the celebrations and are looking forward to moving onto high school too.   

With only one full week to go before the end of the year, I am amazed at how quickly the year has flown by.  I 

am already looking forward to next year, and seeing the future plans come to fruition.  We have a growing 

team around us at Akrotiri who are working hard together to achieve an incredible place in which to learn and 

work. 

 

Have wonderful weekend. 

Ben Turner 

Headmaster 
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